
Parks H&S Sub-Committee Meeting 
Meeting on Tuesday 17

th
 April 2018 @ 11.30am. 

Conference Room, Eblana House. 

 
MINUTES 

Attendance:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Bruce Phillips – South Central Area (Dublin City Council) 
John MacEvilly – South Central Area (Dublin City Council) 
Ray McHugh - Councillor (Dublin City Council) 
Martin Murray – Crumlin/Walkinstown Forum 
Inspector Andy Tuite – Ballyfermot Garda Station 
Henry Harding – Markievicz Park/Le Fanu Park Management 
Liam Fitzgerald – (Drimnagh Residents Community Group) 
Eamonn Dunne – Parks Dept (Dublin City Council) 
Donal O’ Connor – Parks Dept (Dublin City Council) 
Dave O’Donovan – Cherry Orchard Project Manager (Dublin City Council) 
Karen Clarke - South Central Area (Dublin City Council)        
 
Apologies: 
Sean Redmond – (Dublin City Council) 
               

1. Minutes of previous meeting (16th January 2018) 
 Agreed 
 

2. Review of actions from last meeting 
 Agreed 

 
3. Report from Licensing Section on Horse seizures in South Central 

Area January – April 2018 
 Report noted. 
Cllr McHugh enquired how many horses were put down in 2017 and so 
far in 2018 and costs to DCC to destroy an animal. 
Action: Karen to seek report from licensing section on numbers. 

 
      4. Reports from Local H&S Committees 

 

 Drimnagh Residents Community Group 
  All weather pitch in Brickfield Park going well. The Saturday run 

 is also going well in park. There was an issue with quads in the   
 park after Christmas. The Drimnagh Festival will be taking place 
 in Brickfield Park on 7th July 2018. 

 

 Crumlin/Walkinstown Forum 
Exercise bikes due to go into Stannaway Park shortly. 
 

 Markievicz Park/Le Fanu Park Committee 
Pavilion starting to be built in Markievicz Park next week. 
 
 
 



 
5  Update on Horse Power Project 
  David O’ Donovan gave an update on the Horse Power  
  project.  A submission has been submitted to the Local Area  
  Plan. 
 
6  AOB 
  Significant amount of household rubbish is being dumped in  
  Parks.  
  Action: Invite Waste Management to attend next meeting 
  regarding current enforcement policies and education  
  etc. 

 
Next meeting is Tuesday 19th June at 3pm. 
 Agreed. 


